APPENDIX C

Stone, Derek

From: Stone, Derek

Sent: 15 July 2021 07:33

To: DAVID KITCHEN

Cc: Robson, Debra

Subject: RE: Premises Licence application 92 Osborne Road
David

Many thanks

As soon as | have a date for a hearing | will be in touch
Kind regards

Derek

From: DAVID KITCHEN

Sent: 14 July 2021 19:23

To: Stone, Derek

Subject: Re: Premises Licence application 92 Osborne Road

Dear Derek,

| still wish these concerns to be considered as an objection to the application and | look forward to hearing
from you re the hearing date and further information.

Kind Regards

David Kitchen

From: Stone, Derek
Sent: 14 July 2021 09:43
To: Kitchen
Cc: Robson, Debra
Subject: Premises Licence application 92 Osborne Road

Dear David

Please be advised that following the re-advertising of the above application the closing date for
representations is today.

Can you confirm for me that the representation you previously submitted is still valid, and that you wish
these concerns to be considered as an objection to the application.

On the basis that you do not wish to withdraw your representation, the matter will now proceed to a
Licensing Sub-Committee hearing which must be heard within 20 working days from tomorrow.

As soon as | have a hearing date you will be notified.

Once | have your instructions | can give you a lot more information regarding how the hearing will take
place which will be in a Covid secure environment.



Kind regards
Derek

Derek Stone

Principal Licensing Officer

Culture, Leisure and Regulatory Services
Licensing Service

Portsmouth City Council

Civic Offices

Guildhall Square

Portsmouth

Hants

PO1 2AL

Please note that my working days are Monday — Thursday.
Non working day Friday

A

Report a business that is operating unsafely

This email is for the intended recipient(s) only.

If you have received this email due to an error in addressing, transmission or for any other reason, please reply to it and let the author know. If you are not
the intended recipient, you must not use, disclose, distr bute, copy or print it.

This email may be monitored, read, recorded and/or kept by Portsmouth City Council. Email monitoring and blocking software may be used.

Portsmouth City Council have made changes to better protect our data and that of our residents, customers,
and partners. As a result of this, you will no longer see 'secure’ as part of council email addresses when we
send sensitive personal information.





